
Maternal and Infant Health Initiative Funding Available 

NYS Department of Health (BMCH)  

The New York State Department of Health 
(NYSDOH) will provide grant funding for commu-
nity-based programs to improve maternal and infant 
health  and to reduce racial, ethnic and economic 
disparities in outcomes for high-need women and 
families. The program will work to improve preterm 
birth, low birth weight, and infant-mortality and 
maternal-mortality rates using evidence-based and/
or best-practice strategies during the reproductive 
life cycle. The Request for Applications (RFA) con-
sists of two components, as shown in the text box at 
left, each requiring a separate application.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Components Being Funded 

 A: Maternal and Infant Commu-

nity Health Collaboratives (MICHC), 

$13.79 million for 20 to 25 projects  

B: Maternal, Infant and Early 

Childhood Home Visiting 

(MIECHV), $1.18 million for 2 to 6 

projects  

DON’T MISS OUT.  We can complete and submit your application by the deadline if you call 
us without delay.  With our help, you can meet the deadline and maximize your chances for 
receiving funding.  We have secured millions of dollars in funds for clients around the world, 
including $1 million for the prior Comprehensive Prenatal-Perinatal Services Networks 
(CPPSN) grant, which this current Request for Applications replaces. 

 TO MEET THE DECEMBER 18 DEADLINE, WE MUST HEAR FROM YOU AS 

SOON AS POSSIBLE AND BEGIN YOUR APPLICATION EARLY. 

Not-For-Profit Grant Writers 
105 East 38th Street, Suite 5A, New York, NY 10016-2634 

Call Today:  212-481-1003                               
E-mail: nonprofitgrantwriters@msn.com                 Web Site: www.nonprofitgrantwriters.com 



No t - F o r - Pro f i t  G ra nt  W r i t e rs  •  1 0 5  Ea s t  3 8 t h  S t re e t ,  Su i t e  5 A  •  NY  1 0 0 1 6  PLEASE  
PLACE  
STAMP  
HERE 

Recent Funding Success:  Our grant writers prepared a 

response to the prior Comprehensive Prenatal-Perinatal 

Services Networks (CPPSN) grant  and secured $1 million 

for a Bronx-based client.  We also recently prepared 

responses to RFPs (Requests for Proposals) securing more 

than $55 million to support early-learning programs for 

youth in New York City day-care centers. Our writers also 

prepared responses to RFPs securing millions of dollars 

for Universal Pre-Kindergarten programs in  childhood- 

development centers. 
 
Not-For-Profit Grant Writers will prepare and submit your 

response to the NYS Department of Health (BMCH)  

Maternal and Infant Health Initiative that will provide 

$200,000 to $1.2 million in funding to each of 20-25 

qualifying programs in New York City and throughout the 

state. THE FINAL DEADLINE IS DECEMBER 18. 
 
See the RFP at: 
http://www.health.ny.gov/funding/rfa/1207271237/1207271237.pdf 
 

Prospective participants should notify us of their interest 

in submitting an RFP application at the earliest possible 

date, to allow adequate preparation time. Call 212-481-

1003 or e-mail nonprofitgrantwriters@msn.com. 
 

Act Today!  
 

The state’s deadline to receive completed applications is December 18. 

 

Call 212-481-1003. 


